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Monday 14th July 2025 
 
 

Year 6 Royal Air Force Museum - Interest Letter 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
In the Autumn term of Year 6 we are learning about World War Two. Throughout the unit, children will learn about 
many aspects of World War II, including; research of different countries involved, exploring the life of an evacuee and 
designing and building air raid shelters. To further support the Year 6 children, we would like to arrange a trip to The 
Royal Air Force Museum in London on Thursday 18th September 2025. 
 
The children will take part in their own air raid workshop where they will travel back to 1940 where they'll have the 
opportunity to meet an Air Raid Warden who will encourage them to stay safe during blackouts, gas attacks and air 
raids. They will explore RAF roles during the Second World War and try on authentic uniforms. The children will also 
have time to explore all of the fantastic artefacts and resources the RAF museum has to offer. 
 
This promises to be an exciting experience for the children providing them with a range of resources to support their 
learning of WWII.  
 
The children will travel to The RAF Museum in North London by coach leaving school at 9.15am. They will eat lunch at 
the museum, before returning to school by 3.25pm.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £11.60 which will cover both the workshop and the coach.  Further details will be confirmed 
once there has been enough parental interest to secure our place.   
 
THIS IS AN INTEREST LETTER. NO PAYMENT IS REQUIRED YET. 
 
Please return the slip below by Wednesday 16th July 2025.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Monaghan 
Year 6 Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................................................................ 

 
Year 6 Royal Air Force Museum – Interest Letter 

 
 
Name: …………………...........................................................................                           Class…………………………… 

 
 

I am interested in my child attending the RAF Museum trip on Thursday 18th September 2025. 
 

                
Signed: ………………………………..................................Parent/Carer                            Date:……………………………. 
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